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Janel Lemanske

From: Monica Schultz

Sent: Friday, May 02, 2014 8:14 AM

To: Dan Devine; Alderpersons; City Hall Development; Paul Ziehler; Scott Post; Janel 

Lemanske

Subject: FW: liquor license ordinance

Email received regarding May 6
th

 public hearing. 

 

From: omer audi [mailto:omeraudi@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2014 6:51 PM 

To: Monica Schultz 
Subject: liquor license ordinance 

 
Hi, 
  
   My name is Omer Audi owner and operator of Super Bottle Depot; corner of 76 street and  
Greenfield ave. I was just informed of the ordinance to repeal of Sub-Section 12.40 (1)(W) 
code relative to the liquor store license in the business district. My Issue is I just bought 
7546 w Greenfield ave (The old Owl Imports) for that purpose. I made sure the city would  
allow a liquor store in that area prior to the purchase and the sole reason for the  
purchase was to transfer the license to the bigger building. If you have visited my current 
location you would understand why I would like to transfer, Its a small location. 
  
 This Ordinanace not only will restrict me from transfering over, it will also cause me financial 
hardship,  since I already purchased a 10 door walk in cooler that is in the building already. 
 I would have never bought this building had I known the city was to amend the license in any way. I 
have been a liquor store owner for 5 years and run a clean cut business.The downtown image would 
improve with us moving over there hence any other business or a vacant building. I 
feel this  Ordinance change unfairly targets us in a way that limits our ability to service our customer 
and improve the business district. 
  
Thank you for time and please vote NO to this anti business repeal. 
  
Omer Audi 
Super Bottle Depot 
414-778-0965   


